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Happy New Year! I hope you all enjoyed a healthy

and happy holiday season. We can’t wait to spend

2022 with you and your children. I would like to

thank all of you for your generosity over the

holidays. The teachers, administrative team, and I

truly appreciate all the gifts and notes we received!

These thoughts of appreciation mean so much to us.

As always, thank you for choosing our school for

your children. 

DROP-IN DAY
JANUARY 17



SIGN UP NOW TO

RESERVE YOUR SPOT -
SPACES ARE LIMITED

PRE-K2 FAMILY
CONFERENCES

JANUARY 25 & 27

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

January Drop-In Day
Olentangy does not have

school January 17th. If you

will be needing care for the

day, please make sure to

sign-up by Wednesday,

January 12th.




To reserve your spot, 

sign-up through Permission

Click by scanning the 

QR code. 

ECKC CLOSED
FEBRUARY 21

PROFESSIONAL
DEVELOPMENT DAY



As a reminder, we do not always follow the closure

schedule of the local public schools. Our goal is to be open

as many days as possible to support our parents. If we

must close, you will receive a notification via Links 2

Home as soon as the closure is announced. 

Please note, if the public schools are closed, spacing may

be limited, so please confirm your spot as soon as possible

for the day. 

Weather-Related Closure Reminder
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Looking for account statements for taxes or

FSA? Do you have a different email address or

phone number that needs to be updated? Need to

add or remove an emergency contact? You can

do this at any time in Alma. If you need help

logging in or accessing the system, please let us

know. 

Our Parent Portal - ALMA

Do you know a colleague who has recently had

a baby, a friend in need of care who just

relocated to the area, or a family member who

is seeking a new preschool for their child?

When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re

eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for

details!

Parent Referral Bonus


